
 

 

 
Ambrose Recreation and Park District 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 
PLEASE PUBLISH:  June 6, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 2020-21 BUDGET 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Ambrose 
Recreation and Park District, at its meeting of May 14, 2020, reviewed the District’s 
Preliminary Budget for 2020-2021 and that it is available for inspection during 
regular business hours at the Ambrose Community Center, 3105 Willow Pass 
Road, Bay Point, California and on the District’s website at ambroserec.org.  
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Ambrose 
Recreation and Park District will hold a public hearing to review and consider 
adoption of the Proposed Budget for 2020-2021 at a  special meeting scheduled 
for June 18, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. by teleconference pursuant to Government Code 
Section 54953(b) and the Executive Orders of the Governor of California.  
Members of the public may attend the public hearing by telephone and provide 
comments regarding any item in the Preliminary Budget or the addition of other 
items.  Once the public hearing is closed the Board of Directors will begin 
deliberations and public comments will not be taken at that time. 
 
This notice is in accordance with California Public Resources Code Section 
5788.1.  
 


